## **Debra Thompson**

From:

Daniel Sullivan <danjsulli@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, November 29, 2021 7:26 PM

To:

Debra Thompson; Assembly; Mark Jensen

Subject:

**Public Safety Advisory Committee** 

November 29, 2021

Honorable Mayor and Assembly,

I am submitting this letter seeking appointment to the Public Safety Advisory Committee. I understand that the committee is currently short two members and I am willing to step up and help out with this important group. Besides the nuts and bolts of helping keep Petersburg a safely functioning community, currently there is the challenging work of keeping citizens safe during the current health crisis. I have lived in Petersburg for 40 years. I am a former volunteer with the Petersburg Fire Department. I was a member of the new library planning board. I served as President of the Petersburg Arts Council for several years and have been on numerous committees during my employment with the Petersburg School District. I feel like I know the community and it's values well and have a strong ability to work with others.

Thank you for your consideration. Dan Sullivan